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I’m here to send the Lord’s peace to you from the Sanctuary of our Church. During
this time of great challenge, know that we are not alone, but rather the Lord is
with us.

A few weeks ago, | stood here telling you that hope will never leave us
disappointed. God will never leave us disappointed. Because the love of God has
been poured into our hearts, and those words should bring us comfort and
consolation and remind us that the Lord truly is our shepherd and he is guiding us
through these most difficult days.

We look to him for our strength and we pray like we have never have before
asking the Lord to give us everything we need to endure and to see us through
these difficult times.

Make no mistake about it — these days will pass, and once again, our church will
be filled and we will be gathered together as the parish family of faith. It is that
faith that sustains us on good days and bad days, it is the Lord who embraces us,
who reminds us how much he loves us, and wants only the best for us as we walk
through these most challenging times. Be assured of my prayers for each of you, |
ask your prayers for me, for Msgr. Sabia, Fr. Sunil, Sr. Sally and the Staff, for all of
God’s people as we strive to get through these difficult days and once again, make
no mistake: these days will pass.



